
Ligue Bruxelloise pour la Santé Mentale > HM > AEPEA > AEPEA EN > Argument, Topics, Groups >
Working groups

Working groups
An important dimension of this congress is the place reserved the working groups set up inside, but also
outside, the AEPEA.
As such the organizers and the national sections of the AEPEA request the colleagues involved in clinical
reflections or research projects to make this known on the occasion of this congress.

For that purpose, we ask them to indicate the existence of a workgroup, its theme, and their interest in
participating in the congress in Brussels by sending an e-mail directly to Jean-Paul Matot, president of the
local steering committee ( jpmatot@skynet.be ).

The existence of the group, its working topic and the e-mail address and phone number of a contact-
person will then be put on-line, in order to allow colleagues or other groups to establish contact and to
develop links and collaborations with them. The groups will also be announced in the Newsletter.


